
 

1 | P a g e  
A project brought to you by NDDSVC- May 2020 

 

 

 

Victim’s Rights – Marsy’s Law 

Marsy’s Law provides victims of a crime with certain rights. To receive these rights you must ask for 

them.  

Victims receive what is known as a Marsy’s Card that will explain the rights of you as a crime victim. 

Typically, this card is given to a victim by responding law enforcement when they first have contact with 

the victim or as soon as possible after first contact.  

If you wish to ask for your rights provided by Marsy’s Law, you must either tell the law enforcement 

officer at the first contact or contact the prosecuting attorney’s office.  

To see what rights Marsy’s Law provides click here.  

 

https://attorneygeneral.nd.gov/public-safety/victims-rights-marsys-law

